
Project Update: June 2016 
 
During the autumn period we continued our lecture series on further three places, where the 
visitors of all ages were represented. During every occasion of  our activities we handed the 
promtional materials to every intereseted person. 
 

 
 
In winter, after the evaluation of the recieved survey sheets, we began to make plans for the 
next breeding season, what is neccessary for us to do. During this period, we also designed the 
outlook of the information boards. 
 
In the colder winter and also in the warmer spring period, as the weather and the waterfront 
conditions allowed it, we performed the maintenance, refreshing critical colonies sites, thus 
making it suitable for the next breeding season. 
 

 
 
Our project, surveys gained widespread notoriety and thanks to this, we received many 
interested inquiries.  As soon the first birds arrived back in May 2016, we continued informative 
lectures on the terrain. 



 
 
During the organised boat trips, many people have the ability to get acquainted with the life of 
these uniquely beautiful birds, with the environment  which they live in, and also with the 
importance of their protection. 
 

 


